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2015

2704

P

21 Medburn Street

Ms.

Katriana

Hazell

Object

NwW1 1RH

21 Medburn Street

NW1 1RH

| am shocked that Camden is proposing to build a 25 storey
building on Brill Place and object strongly to it. | understand
the arguments however my reasons for objecting are as
follows. 1. The height of this building is grossly out of
keeping with its surroundings. 2. If it goes ahead it will set a
precedent for the council and developers to build further
buildings of that height in the future. 3. We must not build on
precious green space. | am not convinced that the
replacement green area will make up for the removal of the
area of park that this building will occupy. Camden must see
that this is @ mistake and can surely use its skills and
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experience to find an alternative way forward.

If you wish to upload a file containing your comments then use the link below
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